
Early Psychosis Foundation strives to promote 
high-quality early psychosis intervention services, 
professional training and public awareness programmes. 

Direction Association for the Handicapped aims at 
promoting mutual help among people with severe physical 
disabilities in Hong Kong.

Your support is appreciated.

Every year since 2003, CLP has used the publication of the Annual Report and Sustainability Report to act as a springboard 
for developing charity initiatives. We do this hand in hand with our shareholders and other stakeholders. We support various 
projects by making a donation of HK$60 for each shareholder who opts for electronic corporate communication, and for 
feedback received on the two reports and our online snapshot, up to a maximum cumulative amount of HK$350,000. We 
encourage shareholders to show support by opting for electronic communication by mail (see attached form) or via email 
addressed to clp.ecom@computershare.com.hk or cosec@clp.com.hk on or before 30 June 2017.  

Helping Our Community

The Hong Kong Society for Rehabilitation
With the specific aim of improving the lives of children with disabilities 
in Sichuan province, professionals of The Hong Kong Society for 
Rehabilitation visited the Bazhong Welfare Home for Children in 
September 2016 and organised rehabilitation training workshops for its 
frontline health care workers.

“Four-year-old Long Cheng suffers from severe congenital heart disease 
and severe neuromuscular disorder. He has to be fed and has problems 
with basic bodily functions; but now with our guidance, he can manage to 
eat his meals largely unaided,” said care worker Ke Chunrong.

“Through the workshops, we learn to observe and be aware of the 
children’s body posture, as well as how to plan group activities for them. 
All these skills are useful at work,” she said. “The training enables us to better serve the children, and improve our management 
and planning skills. More importantly, we now know our children better and are able to provide them with better care.”

Changing Young Lives Foundation
In 2016, CLP funded Changing Young Lives Foundation to launch a 
one-year programme for the children of new immigrant and low-income 
families. The programme aims to build the children’s self-confidence and 
enhance their social and communication skills.

“The programme offers a variety of workshops, covering sports, cooking 
and music. They help us relax, and enable us to develop our potential,” 
said 15-year-old student Lee Hoi-ching. “The violin class is my favourite 
because the tutor is friendly and patient. Sometimes, he even gives us 
little rewards.”

Upcoming Beneficiaries

Care worker Ke Chunrong (second left) learns how to help 
children with special needs

Student Lee Hoi-ching (third from left) treasures the 
opportunity to learn how to play the violin

Recent Beneficiaries

https://www.clpgroup.com/en/sustainability/sustainability-reports/
https://www.clpgroup.com/AR2016/Snapshot/en/



